Dear Parents and Guardians:

During the week of October 2-5, the families of students in grades K through 5 are invited
to join their children for breakfast in the school cafeteria and attend the book fair according
to the following schedule indicated by the first letter of your child’s last name:

Letters A-F Tuesday, October 1 8:15- 9:15a.m
Letters G-L Wednesday, October 2 8:15-9:15a.m
Letters M-R Thursday, October 3 8:15-9:15a.m
Letters S-Z Friday, October 4 8:15-9:15a.m

*Students are not permitted to go to their classrooms before 8:45 a.m.*

The food service staff will prepare breakfast during this special week to accommodate our
visitors. The prices are $2.50 for adults and $1.50 for students. You are also welcome to
pack your breakfast.

[f you plan to attend breakfast, please complete the attached reservation form and return it
to your child’s teacher by Friday, September 27. Guests will pay as they go through the
cafeteria line or pay online in advance on your child’s account at myschoolbucks.com

If parents cannot attend, HSA volunteers and Osborne Elementary staff will be available to
escort your child to the book fair from 8:30-9:00.

We look forward to seeing you!
Sincerely,

Maria Snyder

Book Fair Coordinator

*The book fair will also be open during lunch on Wednesday, Oct. 2 for students only.

**accepted forms of payment for book fair: cash, Visa, MC, Discover, American
Express, and checks (payable to Osborne HSA)
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